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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:43 PM on 06 Nov 2017 from Mr Chris Radcliffe.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Chris Radcliffe

	Address:
	15 London Road, Chipping Norton OX7 5AX



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This was a very viable and profitable public house and one that provided multiple services to the villages of Burdrop, Sibford Gower and Sibford Ferris as well as a pub with magnificent views that people would come from far and wide to visit.
The Noquet deliberately destroyed the business, and were even daft enough to announce this in advance of pushing the business under.
This has been well documented in the many change of use and other blatant planning applications, that they have made at much public expense.
Nothing has changed. They flout use usage of a public house and the ancillary cottage whilst not trading.
This application should be thrown out and they should be refused any further applications until they have returned the pub to being properly run by professional people.
We deserve better.




